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Dear Dr. Ruben:

Thank you so much for your kind hospitality during my recent visit to
Suranaree University. You and your staff helped make my stay comfortable and enjoyable.

I hope that the briefing I provided was worthwhile for the participants. Please
let me know if there is anything I can do in the future to help prepare students or faculty

either coming from or going to Canada.

I have enclosed Cecilia Gaudet’s business card. She would be happy renew
her acquaintance with you.

Once again, thank you for your assistance. I look forward to working with you
again in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Christine Munro
ICOP Coordinator
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